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School Pride-Congratulations Portarlington Primary - Another Recognition Award for 

being a Healthy School 
 

Last Friday, Lauren Purser from Bellarine Community Health presented us with our latest recognition 

medal for Tobacco Control. Our Healthy Together Team drives our policy development and monitors 

our work in this area. We are now fully recognised for our efforts with Sun Safety, Physical Activity, 

Healthy Eating and Oral Care. 

This year we have a focus in improving our practice in the area of Mental Health and Wellbeing and 

Safe Environments. The Healthy Together Team has been developing our most recent new policy 

documents for these two areas. Copies of the policies have been sent home so that parents and   

families have the opportunity to provide us with some feedback.  

Thank you to Marg Browne and the team of parents who are very committed to our school and who 

are working behind the scenes to support our school priorities. 



 

 

 

Active Assembly-School Pride 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 13
th

 of May Portarlington Primary had their first ever Active Assembly.  

The Preps to grade 2õs participated in a Mini Olympics activity with lots of differ-

ent games.  The grade 3 to 6õs participated in a round robin game of number soc-

cer.  On the day students were allowed to wear accessories in the colour of their 

house.  All students participated and some even invited their families! 

Marcus, Daniel, Jimmy, Illeana, Bella, Declan  and Olivia were running the junior 

mini   Olympics.  The students really enjoyed it and everyone had loads of fun.  

We had 8 different activities which included running, dodging, throwing, catching, 

rolling and plenty of teamwork. Everyone dressed up and was supporting their 

team (even Mrs K-T was dressed in Blue!). House Captains have tallied up the 

scores and will announce Round Oneõs results at this weekõs assembly. So come 

along to find out.  

Evander, Nathan, Lizzie and Sam ran the senior round robin numbered soccer ac-

tivity.  We  only got through two rounds.  Next time we will be prepared for 3 

rounds.  WE CANõT WAIT FOR THE NEXT ACTIVE ASSEMBLY!  

By Marcus Rosman and Evander Scott 
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